
      

   
     

   
 

     
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

On 04-06-2020 Edge Pharma LLC initiated a Recall for Allergen Extracts dispensed between the 
dates of 03/25/2020 and 04/02/2020. The event was initiated due to environmental 
monitoring excursions detected within the clean room during the days of processing. This is a 
Prescriber Level recall and is currently unclassified. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


